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Ms.Pomales, Mrs.Zaremba and 
myself had a wonderful time 
meeting both you and your child. We 
are very excited for such a wonderful 
year ahead! We look forward to your 
support and cooperation in helping 
make this a smooth transition into 
the new school year! 

September Birthdays: 

 

Shane ~ 9/2 

Reminders: 

- Please send kids to school with a healthy snack and water!  
o NO Nut products! 

- Please make sure your child uses the bathroom before class begins 
- Please drop off outside the classroom door and sign in 

Upcoming Events: 

- Monday, September 16th begins our normal school day, 8:45am-11:30am 
- Thursday, September 25th, 9am in auditorium: Parents ‘Getting to know you meet 

and greet’ 



What we are learning 

this month… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the month of September, we will learn about the color red, friends, 
family, explore the theme “All about me,” and finish off the month learning all 
about apples! 

Theme related books: 

- Be You 
- Groover’s first day of school 
- A rainbow of friends 
- The Kissing Hand 
- Apples, Apples Everywhere! 
- My family Is forever 
- I am kind 
- Remember your manners 
- Apples, Apples, Apples 
- Red 

Our activities will include making 
picture frames, a family tree, name 
recognition crafts, apple painting 
and crafting, and so much more! 

Our daily ‘circle time’ activities 
include attendance, our 
morning prayers, the Pledge of 
Allegiance, days of the week, 
weather, ABC’s, counting, 
shapes, and colors. 


